
In the morning of Saturday, 24 March, we went to Brussels 
to spend the last day with the foreign students and to say 
goodbye to them. When we arrived in Brussels, we first 
attended 2 very interesting  conferences on migrations.
Then, we went for lunch. After lunch, we visited Brussels 
city centre. We saw the cathedral St Michael and St Gudula 
of the city, and the «Manneken Pis»... Later, in the 
afternoon, we left the Turkish, Norwegians, Greeks and the 
Italians at their hotel. It was a very moving moment. Some 
people cried. And we took the Polish students and their 
teachers to their hotel in Charleroi and finally, we went 
back to our school, with many emotions. 
It was the last day with our new friends and that was very 
moving. They returned to their countries. on the next day.
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